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Minutes – Standing Policy Committee on Infrastructure Renewal and Public Works –  

September 16, 2020 

 

 

REPORTS 

 

Item No. 23 Traffic Calming Measures – Birchdale Avenue 

(St. Boniface Ward) 

 

STANDING COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION: 

 

The Standing Policy Committee on Infrastructure Renewal and Public Works granted a further 

extension of time to its February, 2021 meeting for the Winnipeg Public Service to: 

 

1.  Conduct a traffic study along Birchdale Avenue between Highfield Street and Lyndale 

Drive;  

 

2.  Report back to the Standing Committee with recommendations for traffic calming 

measures along Birchdale Avenue;  

 

3. Implement any recommended traffic calming measures prior to the start of the 2020 

Street Renewal program. 
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DECISION MAKING HISTORY: 

 

Moved by Councillor Browaty, 

That a further extension of time to the February, 2021 meeting of the 

Standing Policy Committee on Infrastructure Renewal and Public Works be granted for the 

Winnipeg Public Service to report back on the matter. 

 

Carried 

 

 

STANDING COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION: 

 

On February 4, 2020, the Standing Policy Committee on Infrastructure Renewal and Public 

Works granted an extension of time to its September 10, 2020 meeting for the Winnipeg Public 

Service to report back on the matter. 

 

 

On October 1, 2019, the Standing Policy Committee on Infrastructure Renewal and Public 

Works concurred in the recommendation of the Riel Community Committee, and directed the 

Winnipeg Public Service to: 

 

1.  Conduct a traffic study along Birchdale Avenue between Highfield Street and Lyndale 

Drive;  

 

2.  Report back to the Standing Committee within 120 days with recommendations for traffic 

calming measures along Birchdale Avenue;  

 

3. Implement any recommended traffic calming measures prior to the start of the 2020 

Street Renewal program. 

 

 

COMMUNITY COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION: 

 

On September 19, 2019, the Riel Community Committee passed the following motion: 

 

WHEREAS there are identified speeding issues along Birchdale Avenue; 

  

AND WHEREAS Birchdale Avenue is located in the Norwood West neighbourhood, which is 

pursuing traffic calming and speed reduction for the area as a whole; 

  

AND WHEREAS Nordale School and Beautiful Savior Lutheran School are both located off of 

Birchdale Avenue; 
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DECISION MAKING HISTORY (continued): 

 

COMMUNITY COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION (continued): 

 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Standing Policy Committee on Infrastructure 

Renewal and Public Works be requested to direct the Winnipeg Public Service to:  

 

1.  Conduct a traffic study along Birchdale Avenue between Highfield Street and Lyndale 

Drive;  

 

2.  Report back to the Standing Committee within 120 days with recommendations for traffic 

calming measures along Birchdale Avenue;  

 

3. Implement any recommended traffic calming measures prior to the start of the 2020 

Street Renewal program. 

 


